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Townsend, Erle

From: David Weeks <davidweeks52@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 6:12 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I am opposed to all electric cars.  We have right to use gas powered vehicles.  We do not want dictators telling us what 

we can drive.  They are not practical in Maine and our climate.  Hybrids are the way to go.  

 

David Weeks 

34 Feeney Way 

Portland, Maine 04103 

 


